Hooks, Ryan

From: Hiley Andrew [Hileyan@tfl.gov.uk]

Sent: 01 May 2014 17:16

To: planning policy

Cc: '‘Hermine Sanson'

Subject: Lewisham Development Management Local Plan - post EIP Modifications

Thank you for consulting TfL Borough Planning. | have no comments on the modifications.

Regards

Andrew Hiley MCIHT

Principal Planner

Borough Planning, Transport for London

T: 020 3054 7032 Auto: 87032 E: andrewhiley@tfl.gov.uk

A: 9th Floor, Windsor House, 42-50 Victoria Street, London SW1H OTL

For more information regarding the TfL Borough Planning team, including TfL's Transport Assessment Best
Practice Guidance, TfL's new Travel Planning Guidance and pre-application advice please visit
http://www.tfl.gov.uk/info-for/urban-planning-and-construction/.

----- Original Message-----

From: consult@objective.co.uk [mailto:consult@objective.co.uk]
Sent: 29 April 2014 10:16

To: Borough Planning

Subject: London Borough of Lewisham: New event available

Dear Sir/Madam

Lewisham Development Management Local Plan - Modifications will be available for you to view between
the following dates:

Start date: 29/04/14 10:15

End date: 09/06/14 17:00

Please select the following link to view this event:
https://lewisham-consult.objective.co.uk/portal/planning_policy/dev_man_mod

If the link appears to be broken, please try copying the entire link into the address bar on your web
browser.

This e-mail has been automatically generated by the Consultation software.

The information contained in this e-mail or in any attachments is confidential and is intended solely for the
named addressee only. Access to this e-mail by anyone else is unauthorized. If you are not the intended
recipient, please notify the administrator and do not read, use or disseminate the information.

Opinions expressed in this e-mail are those of the sender and not necessarily the company. Although an
active anti-virus policy is operated, the company accepts no liability for any damage caused by any virus
transmitted by this e-mail, including any attachments.

To unsubscribe please click on the link below or paste it into your browser:
https://lewisham-consult.objective.co.uk/common/unsubscribe.jsp?guid=6059922A-39E6-FFDD-
CF76-8EF061A93787
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The contents of this e-mail and any attached files are confidential. If you have received this email in error,
please notify us immediately at postmaster@tfl.gov.uk and remove it from your system. If received in error,
please do not use, disseminate, forward, print or copy this email or its content. Transport for London
excludes any warranty and any liability as to the quality or accuracy of the contents of this email and any
attached files.

Transport for London is a statutory corporation whose principal office is at Windsor House, 42-50 Victoria
Street, London, SW1H OTL. Further information about Transport for London’s subsidiary companies can be
found on the following link: http://www.tfl.gov.uk/corporate/about-tfl/

Although TfL have scanned this email (including attachments) for viruses, recipients are advised to carry
out their own virus check before opening any attachments, as TfL accepts no liability for any loss, or
damage which may be caused by viruses.
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